
Trenton Public Education Foundation President 
Selected for Two Honors

 Pamela Pruitt, president of the Trenton Public Education Foundation and vice president 

of business development at WIMG/Morris Broadcasting, has been selected to receive 

prestigious honors from both a statewide health organization and a local education group 

this spring.

Pruitt will be presented with the New Jersey Primary Care Association Second Annual 

Women as Health Advocates Award at ceremonies in Trenton on May 18, 2006. 

Coinciding with National Woman’s Health Week, the award will honor Pruitt for her work 

at WIMG hosting and producing radio programs on a wide range of general health topics 

with a particular emphasis on women’s health issues.  In addition, the award will celebrate 

Pruitt’s work with the TPEF, where, with support from the Children’s Futures initiative in 

Trenton, she pioneered the Trenton Youth Communications Partnership, a program that 

provides opportunities for students to produce health-related stories and projects while 

working with area media outlets and businesses.  For more information, please call (609) 

275-8886.



On June 9, 2006, Pruitt will be recognized by the Trenton Education Association for her 

leadership of the Trenton Public Education Foundation. The honor will be bestowed at the 

organization’s First Annual Scholarship Dinner-Dance in Princeton. As TPEF president, 

Pruitt is entrusted to carry out the organization’s mission of brokering, fostering and 

leveraging corporate and community resources that will enhance and promote educational 

opportunities for students in the Trenton Public School District.  For more information, 

please call (609) 396-0016.
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